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High School Daily Announcements 
For Thursday, SEPTEMBER 15th 2016 

“Education is our passport to the future, for tomorrow 

Belongs to the people who prepare for it today” 

~Malcolm X 

 

Attention all forensics team members and anyone interested in being involved in forensics this 

year: If you are available to work concessions on Tuesday, September 20 and Thursday, 

September 22, please sign up with Mr. Scherwinski or Ms. Rice this week. We need volunteers 

for 50/50 and concessions. 

 

Any students that took home Mrs. Dykes animals this summer please bring them back soon! 

Thank you! 

 

The weight room will be open from 6:15-7:15am Monday, Wednesday, & Thursday mornings.  Also 

remember that if you are not requested or lopped the weight room is open every day during 

ELT. 

 

ATTENTION SOPHOMORES:  Class dues are $10 and if you wish to purchase a homecoming  

t-shirt they are $15.  Both are due this Friday.  Please turn the money into your class advisors. 

 

TODAY, 6th Grade water testing will be 4th -8th hours. 

 

TODAY, there will be an NHS meeting during ELT in Mr. Fee’s Rm 214. 

 

TOMORROW, there will be Class meetings, Seniors will be during lunch, the rest of the classes 

will be meet during ELT, Freshman in the Commons, Sophomores in the Gym, and Juniors in the 

Auditorium. 

 

Any FFA member that is attend Sectional Leadership Conference Tuesday Sept 20 must sign 

up by TOMORROW. This is a free conference. You will be dismissed at 1:45 and the bus will 

leave at 2pm. You must wear official dress or dress up. It's a great way to meet new people, 

learn about FFA and have fun! 

 

Any FFA member interested in attending FIRE Conference at FVTC on Saturday Oct 1. Bus will 

leave at 7am and return at 4:30. Cost is $12, you receive a t-shirt, transportation and lunch! It 

is a awesome conference to meet people from all over the state have a lot of fun and learn more 

about FFA!  You must be signed up and pay by Oct 21st 
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The yearbook will be having an informational meeting on Tuesday, September 20th during ELT 

in Mrs. Hunkins room.  We are looking for students who are interested in photography, have 

good writing skills or have an eye for design.  This is your chance to leave your permanent mark 

in WFHS history.  Anyone is welcome to attend 

 

Those wishing to purchase a yearbook should fill out a yellow sheet located in the front lobby or 

available from Mrs. Hunkins.  Now until September 23rd you will get four free icons if you have 

your yearbook personalized.  Yearbooks are now $49.  The price will increase as the year goes 

on.  Order early!!! 

 

On Thursday, September 29th we will have a firefighter/paramedic from the S.A.F.E. (Stay 

Alive from Education) program designed to help you become more Street Smart.  The street 

smart program will take you into the real-life drama experienced by firefighters & paramedics 

as they work to save lives of individuals who have made poor choices when it comes to 

distracted driving, drinking or using drugs, impaired driving or getting in the vehicle with an 

impaired driver and non-compliance of seat belts.  The presentations will take place in the high 

school auditorium, Sophomores from 9:30-10:30, & Juniors & Seniors from 10:45-11:45. 

ENJOY THE DAY!!!!!!! 


